
 

 

Hednesford Community Forum 
 
The next Hednesford Community Forum meeting is scheduled for Monday 
03 March 2014.  If you have any questions you would like to ask at the 
Community Forum, please complete and return this form to Matt Berry, 
Democratic Services, Cannock Chase Council, Civic Centre, PO Box 
28, Beecroft Road, Cannock, Staffordshire, WS11 1BG, or email 
membersservices@cannockchasedc.gov.uk by no later than 4:00pm, 
Wednesday 12 February 2014. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to include your name, address and a contact number should we 
have any queries and need to contact you. 
 

 

www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk 

Question (continue overleaf if necessary): 
 

 


